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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
This paper refers to correspondence to be brought to the attention of Council. 
Items are referred to in 3.0 below. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 
3.3  
 
 
 
 
 
3.4 
 
 
 
 
 
3.5 

 
Correspondence from Newry, Mourne and Down District Council 
 
The Chief Executive has received correspondence from Newry, Mourne and Down 
District Council requesting consideration of a motion carried by them in relation to 
Workers Legal Rights to Tips.  Refer to Appendix A 
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Environment Agency   
 
The Chair received a response from NIEA following Council’s request for a 
meeting regarding impact of delays in NIEA consultee response times.  A meeting 
is scheduled for early February.  Refer to Appendix B. 
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Water 
 
The Chair has received a response from NI Water regarding the request for a 
meeting to discuss Wastewater Investment in Mid Ulster.  Council is currently 
awaiting confirmation of meeting date.      Refer to Appendix C  
 
Correspondence from Department of Health  
 
The Chair has received a response from Permanent Secretary of Department of 
Health regarding the motion carried by council to call for free car parking at 
hospital sites for health care workers.  Refer to Appendix D  
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Water 



 
 
 
 
 
3.6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.7 
 
 
 

 
The Chair has received response regarding Council’s request to re-engage 
regarding Telecommunications Mast at Castlehill, Dungannon.  Refer to Appendix 
E    
 
Correspondence from Department of Health  
 
The Chief Executive has received correspondence from Department of Health 
regarding the development an Integrated Care System for Northern Ireland with a 
planned implementation date of April 2024, subject to legislative provision.  Refer 
to Appendix F. 
 
Correspondence from Department for Levelling Up Housing and 
Communities 
 
The Chief Executive has received correspondence from Department for Levelling 
Up Housing and Communities advising that the funding application for  ‘Maghera 
Regeneration Project’ (LUF20478) has been successful.  Refer to Appendix G. 
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial: not applicable 
 

Human: not applicable 
 

Risk Management: not applicable 
 

 
4.2 

 
Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: not applicable 
 

Rural Needs Implications: not applicable 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That Council notes and considers, as necessary, the correspondence received.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

  
Appendix A:  Newry Mourne and Down District Council 
Appendix B:  Northern Ireland Environment Agency   

Appendix C:  Northern Ireland Water 

Appendix D:  Department of Health 

Appendix E:  Northern Ireland Water 

Appendix F:  Department of Health 

Appendix G:  Department for Levelling Up Housing and Communities 



 

 


